
Other Information


Parents Evening is Tuesday14th November 


Christmas Disco 11th December


Our Christmas Production is led by KS2 this year and there will be an afternoon performance Tuesday 12th December and an evening performance on Wednesday 13th of December 





Science 


 


 Children are focusing on Electricity- imagining if they could cope without electricity for a day! 


They will look at how electricity in generated. Conductors and Insulators and create their own electrical circuit.





History


Children will learn the history of Bonfire night and how it has led to the celebrations we have today. 


Children will finish off their Roman topic.  


We will research the history of Christmas- particularly in the Victorian era and discuss where traditions began.





Computing


 


Children will continue to work on scratch using coding and programming. You can access this at home for free if children wish to practice what they have learnt in school. 





Literacy


This half term we will finish The Witches and base our writing on the story. We will continue to look at fronted adverbials and extended noun phrases to add detail to our writing. There will be a focus on newspaper writing and short stories. As we near the festive period our writing will be based upon the book Home Alone where the children will write diary entries, comic strips and instructions. 





Children will continue to read daily, and be involved in class discussion, comprehensions dissecting text and writing based upon reading. We encourage children to read for pleasure as regularly as they can at home and remind them they are responsible for changing their reading books in school.





We will continue with daily phonics and spellings and really focus on applying the rules in to our writing. Children will have weekly spelling tests.








PE


PE this half term is invasion games. Children will have a specialist coach and the lessons will be outside. Children are allowed to bring tracksuit bottoms/leggins a sweatshirt and trainers ideally blue or black to match school  school uniform.


Please note our last swimming session is Wednesday 15th November.








Numeracy


There will be a huge focus on times tables. As much practice as the children can get of these at home the better. 





We will be looking at 


Measurement and perimeter.


Multiplication and division 


Problem Solving


Mental strategies 


Converting between different units of measure


Looking at graphs, bar charts, pictograms and tables tables











